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No equipment was purchased this year with money from our budget. We received a gift card to Long & McQuade from a concert series we were a part of 2 summers ago and we used this card to purchase a new bass drum pedal.  

We do have some equipment that will need fixing in the next year. Here is a list with brief explanations:

-our ‘body’ bag is pretty deteriorated and the handles are ripping off.
-the rubber separators on the vibes are falling off and will need to be replaced
-the stabilizer bar on the marimba is broken

As always the percussion section would like to extend a huge thank you to everyone who has helped with our load ins and outs at the church, setting up and packing up at rehearsal, and those who have graciously driven some of our equipment when needed. 

Thanks,
Becca 

